
Primary 1 Room 2 have 

settled in well to their 

new classroom. The chil-

dren have been working 

great together and are 

working well in their 

classroom and in the 

open area. They have 

had a fantastic start to 

Primary 1, well done! 

 

Literacy  
 

In Primary 1, the chil-

dren will be learning two 

single sounds each 

week up until December. 

These will be taught 

alongside three new 

common words each 

week. In class we use 

the magnetic boards to 

support sounding out 

and blending words with 

the sounds we have 

learned. Primary 1 will 

also be exposed to a range 

of activities that will support 

their fine motor skills and 

correct formation of each 

single sound. 

 

This can be supported at 

home by completing the 

homework worksheets, word 

tubs and Seesaw tasks.   

 

Numeracy 

 

In numeracy we will have a 

big focus on numbers to 10. 

We will look at these num-

bers using, numicon, ten 

frames, dice and a range of 

concrete materials. We will 

also focus on the number 

bonds for each number to 

help support addition and 

subtraction within 10. Along-

side the number work, we 

will also be looking at time 

over the next few weeks. We 

will begin to look the days 

of the week, o’clock and 

digital and analogue 

clocks. 

 

Again, numeracy work can 

be supported at home by 

completing the Seesaw 

homework tasks. 

 

P.E 

 

During the week, Primary 1 

will have two PE slots. In-

door P.E will be on Tues-

day afternoons and out-

door P.E will be on Friday. 

On these two days, chil-

dren should come into 

school dressed in their P.E 

kits.  

 

 

Play! 
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 Primary 1 Room 2 

P.E Days 

 

Tuesday– Indoor  

 

Friday– Outdoor  

 

 

Key Dates 

 

25th August 2:15-

3:00pm- Come to 

my classroom 

 

 

 

 

 

S t .  M a t t h e w ’ s  P S  N e w s  

What’s happening in Room 2! 

We are always looking for loose parts, 

such as buttons, bigger beads and 

bottle corks/lids to support our play. 

The children use these items in a 

range of different ways when playing. 

 

We would kindly appreciate any dona-

tions of any loose parts if you have any 

of these items that are no longer of 

any use to your family. Thank you in 

advance! 

St. Matthew’s Primary is a play based 

school and the children will have a 

range of experiences to develop their 

play skills.  

 

Primary 1 have already been in our 

open area and have had the opportuni-

ty to work alongside Room 1 and P2.  

Our Primary 1  Room 2 class! 

Learning through play! 


